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I am writing in support of HB3464 to support regulating beavers  treatment on private 

property. We need beavers to keep our waterways healthy, our water quality healthy, 

and our communities healthy. The era of thr landowner being able to take actions that 

hurt our  communities needs to stop. I wish this bill went further, but any little bit 

helps. 

Please vote in favor of Beavers and our environment  

Thank you 


